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January 6, 2020 
 
To:  Treehouse Parents 
From:  Jan E. Nienu 
 
Happy New Year!  I hope your Christmas was a blessed one.  May 2020 bring peace, 
joy and many blessings from above.  Thank you very much for your generosity shown to 
us.  We are so touched by your kindness.  May the Lord bless you abundantly in return. 
We are so happy to see our kids coming back after the holidays so calm, poised and 
collected, thinner, taller, wiser and ready to learn. 
 
A special thanks to our room moms Monica Lee, Loran Tolbert, June Behrendt, Marielle 
Hayes, and Nicole Pitarre.  They organized the gift giving and helped us with the 
potluck!     
 
Please know that the Treehouse staff continues to pray for all of you young families as 
you work so hard to raise your children. Your children are precious and we thank you for 
sharing them with us. They bless us so much by making us laugh.  We love watching 
them grow in wisdom and in all other areas. Believe it or not, they also teach us so 
much. 
 
2020-2021 Registration:   
Thank you for enrolling your children at Treehouse for the next school session.  It is a 
privilege to have your children at Treehouse and a joy to serve your family.   
 
Thank you for telling your friends and neighbors about our school.  We thank you and 
appreciate your support.  I am happy to report that Treehouse is almost full for the Fall 
session.   
 
School Closed on January 20:  
Treehouse will be closed on Monday, January 20, in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 
 
Summer Registration: 
Applications for Summer Session are now available.  Please stop by the office and pick 
up your application if you are interested in enrolling your child during the summer 
months.  Please select your schedules carefully as there are no substitution of days or 
cancellations allowed. 
 
 
 



Sign-In/Sign-Out: 
Please sign in and sign out for your child daily.  Thank you for your support as we all 
work together.  If you are picking up someone else’s child for a play date, you need to 
sign out for that child on their page.     
 
Consultation: 
I am always available to meet with you.  Please call and set up an appointment if you 
wish to talk to me.  You can also email me at jan@treehousepreschool.org.  May the 
New Year bring joy, peace and good health to us all.   
 
The Lord bless you. 
 
 


